
US 6C Clifton Transportation Study

US 6C Clifton 
Transportation Study 
Underway
A transportation study of US 6C between I-70B and 33 Road 

through Clifton is underway.  The Colorado Department 

of Transportation (CDOT) is leading a team to examine 

alternatives for this important corridor.  The study will provide 

an understanding of the existing and future transportation 

conditions.  The goal of the study is to develop and screen 

a range of improvements to improve mobility, operations, 

multimodal facilities, and safety along the US 6C corridor.  

The study will provide a plan for future short- and long-term 

transportation improvements.  

The first phase of this 12-month study includes gathering 

public input and evaluation of existing and future conditions.  

The work will be closely coordinated with local agencies, 

residents, area businesses and commuters to identify 

transportation improvements that best meet the study goals 

while considering existing community plans.  The project 

team will be available to listen to your comments and answer 

questions at the February 5th public meeting.

For more study information,  
or to submit a comment, visit:
www.codot.gov/projects/
us6cliftonstudy

Information presented at the meeting will be  
made available on the project website one week 
after the meeting.

Public Meeting #1
February 5, 2015

Open House 4:30 - 6:30 PM

Clifton Community Hall
126 2nd Street, Clifton, CO  81520

Contact Information
Rob Beck, CDOT Project Manager	
970-683-6351 | rob.beck@state.co.us		
		

Stacy Tschuor, Consultant Project Manager
720-946-0969| sst@deainc.com

To join the project mailing list, contact:
Leah Langerman, Consultant Public Involvement Coordinator
720.225.4651 | llangerman@deainc.com

Reasonable accommodations will be provided upon request for people with disabilities.  
If you require a specific accommodation to participate, contact Leah Langerman.


